
IMPORTANT INFORMATION REGARDING GERMANTOWN JEWISH CENTRE’S 

HIGH HOLIDAY TICKETS 
 

 

PAPERLESS E-TICKETS: 

 

In an effort to continue finding ways to lessen Germantown Jewish Centre’s environmental footprint, 

GJC is cutting down on our paper use. A number of years ago, we decided to move to e-communications 

to distribute our annual High Holiday information, and now we look to do the same with our High 

Holiday ticket mailing.  

 

• GJC will no longer send paper High Holiday tickets. Tickets will be sent using Paperless Post, and 

we will put a notification in the weekly email and Shabbat Bulletin when the e-tickets are sent 

out. 

• If you currently receive only hard copy communications from GJC, you will receive paper tickets 

as usual. 

• We understand that some of our members will still want to receive a paper ticket. If you would 

like to receive a paper ticket, please email Rebecca Paquet or call her at 215-844-1507 x14 no 

later than August 30. 

• There is no need to show your tickets at the door. 

 

We are looking forward to seeing you soon! L’Shanah Tovah! 
   

 

 

 

 


